
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Josh Baker <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 4/21/2015 9:31:42 AM
Subject: FW: Senate Finance has been rescheduled for Wednesday - at a time to be announced

From: Vicki Walker [mailto:vwalker@cia-sc.com]
Sent: Tuesday, April 21, 2015 9:31 AM
To: Vicki Walker
Subject: Senate Finance has been rescheduled for Wednesday - at a time to be announced

Senate Finance Committee meeting rescheduled for Wednesday, April 22, 2015. Time to be determined. Please note 
that the meeting for Tuesday, April 21, 2015 has been rescheduled to Wednesday.

Vicki Walker

Capitol
Information
Affiliates

803.513.8958 - mobile/text
803.726-7171 - office
vwalker@cia-sc.com ; www.cia-sc.com
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This message is the property of CIA or its affiliates. It is intended only for the use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed and 
may contain information that is non-public, proprietary, privileged, confidential, and exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If 
you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any use, dissemination, distribution, or copying of this communication is 
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